
Submitter: Sanjaya Silga 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

Measure 114 is already antithetical to our Constitution's bill of rights, and creates a 

discriminatory barrier to the right to bear arms. HB 3075 does nothing but to alleviate 

these issues.  


